MEMBER UPDATE



06 August 2018

Dear member.

The CBI have announced the launch of their major Skills & Education survey, which is their annual pulse-check on what UK business thinks in the area of education and skills.

It aims to find out more about the current and anticipated skills needs, what business really thinks priorities should be in schools, apprenticeships, technical education reform, training – and much more.

We see this survey as valuable and strongly encourage you to participate as our sector is represented within it and the CBI are also currently working with UK government and the TUC on the National Retraining Scheme.

The deadline is Wednesday 15 August 2018.

You can take part in the survey here.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Kind regards,

Somia Nasim Policy & Strategy Manager Energy & Utility Skills



Join our group on LinkedIn for exclusive member updates and insights



Please visit our communication preference page and let us know the type of communications you would like to receive from us. To find out more about how we use your information please review our privacy notice.